
 

Dear Members, 

ICSI Invites Suggestions for Post-Budget Memorandum 2017-18 

As you all are aware that the Union Budget 2017-18 presented in the Parliament on 1st February, 
2017 contains various proposed changes in the Finance Bill, 2017. The Institute has submitted the 
Pre-Budget Memorandum 2017-18 to the Ministry of Finance on 31st October, 2016. In view of the 
same, ICSI is in the process of formulating suggestions for inclusion in Post-Budget Memorandum 
2017-18 to be submitted to the Ministry. Suggestions are invited under the following heads:  

 Agriculture and Farmers’ Welfare 

 Rural Sector 

 Social Sector including Healthcare 

 Education, Skills and Job Creation 

 Infrastructure and Investment 

 Financial Sector Reforms 

 Governance and Ease of Doing Business 

 Fiscal Discipline 

 Tax Reforms 

We request you to send your views and suggestions on e-mail id suggestions@icsi.edu on or 
before 10th February, 2017 in the following format mentioned below:  

S. No. Issue Suggestion Justification 

1.    

2.    

Name:    

Designation/Institutional Affiliation:    

Contact Details:    

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

CS Dinesh C. Arora 
Secretary 


